
Christ in the City consistently serves lunch
every Wednesday and Second Saturday
of the month at Lunch in the Park. This
year they will be serving on Christmas! We
are calling parishioners of the Cathedral
to volunteer at Lunch in the Park on
Christmas! All first time volunteers must
attend a training on a previous
Wednesday or Second Saturday of the
month.

Volunteer at

LUNCH IN
THE PARK

Volunteers needed! Christ in the City is an apostolate in Philadelphia that
works to know, love, and serve the poor, especially the homeless in

Philadelphia. 
If you are interested in volunteering, please sign up at

https://christinthecity.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=69651 or email
Sophia at sophia@christinthecity.org

Sign up
here!

on Christmas!
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